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Letters to the Editor
Happy Chase is coming to Moraga
Dear Editor
We Orinda and Moraga customers of Chase Bank are happy to hear that "someday soon" we will have a
branch of Chase Bank in our area.
Now we drive to Lafayette to do our banking, and end up eating meals in Lafayette, shopping at McCaulou's
in Lafayette, and Safeway in Lafayette, etc., etc. Orinda and Moraga are missing out on our shopping!
We don't know why Orinda refused to have Chase Bank there.
(We citizens do not ALL do our banking "online" as there are too many hackers around, as we have found
out the hard way!)
Bob's Christmas Tree lot will find a good home in Moraga.
Johnette Perry
Orinda

Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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